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      MALCOLM SARGENT PRIMARY SCHOOL

           Love To Learn 



6 January 2021

Dear Parents of Y3-6 Children

ARRANGEMENTS FOR YOUR CHILD DURING PERIOD OF REMOTE LEARNING

I am writing to advise you about the arrangements for remote learning for your child during this period. 
Teaching staff have been working very hard to add to the basic offer they provided for children yesterday and I am pleased that to report that our full Seesaw offer of learning will be available from today. 
We will also be using Microsoft Teams for ‘live’ learning sessions and these will gather pace over the next few days. Watch out for invites to these sessions by logging into your MS Team account and look at the Team Blog or calendar.
Our aim is to ensure that children receive as close to the school experience as possible, whilst working from home. 
We will now:
1. Enable you to come and collect your children’s books from school. 

2. Send you information about their remote learning including a structured timetable for their day

3. Plan and record lessons for children to complete and upload, on ‘Seesaw’ each day

4. Set up an initial ‘live’ meeting on ‘Microsoft Teams’, with the class and class-teacher to talk about the expectations, timetable and work and then coordinate further ‘live’ teaching sessions with your child and their class.

5. Mrs Cox and our Pastoral Team will determine which children may need additional help with their learning whilst working at home.

This letter is accompanied by information about how to use Microsoft Teams and Seesaw learning platforms, along with details of how to log-in and video clips for you to watch. 
I have also sent a timetable for home learning, which we will be asking children to follow as much as possible. Please use this to support you and your child in your individual home circumstances. Do not feel that the timetable needs to followed exactly, if this is not going to fit with your commitments.  It is intended to support you in providing children a structure and guidance for what lessons they should be engaging with each day. 
I understand that many of you will be working from home and/or have other commitments and appreciate that it is a very challenging time in balancing the support you can give your child against your other commitments. We will be working with your child to help them to complete tasks and upload them as independently as possible, however, we anticipate that younger children will require some adult assistance. 
I have included more detail regarding matters discussed in this letter in a FAQ, based on questions we have received from children and parents. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to ask..

My thanks to you all in your support for the school and your child’s education during this time. By working together, I hope we can not only protect the health of our local community, but also ensure we do our best for children when they are learning at home. 
Yours sincerely

Tim Cox

Vice-Principal
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